
“ It’s been very difficult to receive materials and achieve deadlines throughout the 
bridge painting season! I would like to recognize our rep (Chris Gift) for all his hard work 
through these tough times. Thank you so much!”								 Anna Papalazarou

Venus Painting Co.

SEPT WINNER

75 Red Buckets 
of Surprises!

#Carboline75th
www.carboline.com


